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      January 28, 2022 
 
Ms. Sonya Watson 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Municipality of Brockton 
100 Scott Street, PO Box 68 
Walkerton ON  N0G 2V0 
 
Dear Ms. Watson: 
 
Thank you for your letter of November 1, 2021, also addressed to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, 
Solicitor General, requesting a review of the 2022 Annual Billing Statement for the Municipality of 
Brockton. I understand that Solicitor General Jones has responded to you as well. 
 
I am aware that members from our Municipal Policing Bureau and West Region Command met with 
representatives from the municipality on November 17, 2021, to discuss the 2022 Annual Billing 
Statement, and that with assistance from West Region, the Municipal Policing Bureau will continue to 
work directly with the municipality on the billing concerns. 
 
In the meantime, should there be any questions, please contact Sergeant Peter Marshall, Municipal 
Policing Bureau Specialist, at Peter.Marshall@opp.ca and/or Inspector Krista Miller, Commander, 
South Bruce Detachment Commander, at Krista.Miller@opp.ca. 
 
Thank you again for writing. 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
      Thomas Carrique, O.O.M. 
 
c: The Honourable Sylvia Jones, Solicitor General 
 Provincial Commander, Field Operations 
 Provincial Commander, Corporate Services 
 Commander, West Region 
 Commander, Municipal Policing Bureau 
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